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CHINESE AMERICAN CITIZENS ALLIANCE 
PHOENIX LODGE 
 

Jan 2024 
 
 
 
Dear High School Senior: 
  
The Chinese American Citizens Alliance, Phoenix Lodge is offering three (3) 
scholarships to  local high school seniors of Chinese descent who are graduating this 
year. This year our scholarships will be $1000.00 each. 
 
Scholarships are based on academic achievement, involvement in school, 
community activities, recommendation from a school, counselor or teacher, and 
personal statements. 
 
If you would like to apply for this scholarship, please fill out the enclosed application 
form and return to me no later than April 15, 2024. Recipients will be notified by May 
15, 2024. 
 
Scholarship recipients will be invited as our guest to attend PCACA’s 50th 
Anniversary Celebration and Scholarship Luncheon on Saturday, June 8, 2024 at 
First Chinese Baptist Church’s Family Life Center to receive their awards in person. 
Recipients are encouraged to make every effort to attend to receive their scholarship. 
  
If you need any further information, please contact Virginia Chang at 
chang.virginia@gmail.com using “2024 PCACA Scholarship Info - <applicant’s 
name>” in the subject line, or by phone/text to 602-471-4974. 
 
Best Regards, 
  
 
 
Virginia L. Chang 
Scholarship Chairperson 
 
Email application to: chang.virginia@gmail.com using 
“2024 PCACA Scholarship Submission - <applicant’s name>” in the subject line, 
and/or 
 
Mail application to:   Virginia L. Chang  

5834 W. Vista Ave. 
Glendale, AZ  85301 
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